
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 134 of 2024 
 
Our Ref: TM/PYD/132/89  
  
01 October 2024 
 

Filming from different localities - Mutiny 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies all mariners and sea vessel 
operators that filming activities will take place at different localities. 
 
Filming onboard the container vessel MV Skylight will take place between Sunday 13th 
October and Saturday 9th November 2024, depending on weather conditions, at the 
locations and times as follow: 
 
At Marsaxlokk Port - Malta Freeport. 
 
Filming at this location is scheduled to be carried out during the 13th and 15th of October 
between 0800 hours and 2000 hours, and during the 30th October and 1st November 
between 0700 hours and 2000 hours.  
 
East Coast of Malta 
 
Filming at this location (4NM from the nearest coast) is scheduled to be carried out during 
the 16th October and the 9th November between 0700 hours and 2000 hours.  
 
At Valletta Port – VGT  
 
Filming is scheduled to be carried out during the 16th October and the 19th October  
between 0700 hours and 1800 hours. 
 
Mariners navigating are to give way when the above mentioned vessel and its filming 
support vessels are insight on the mentioned dates and time and are to keep watch on 
VHF Channels 12 and 14. All mariners are to cooperate with the filming support vessel`s 
crew and/or any enforcement officers in the areas.  
 
Any instructions issued on VHF channel 12-14 / 16 by Valletta VTS/ Marsaxlokk VTS are 
to be complied with. 
 
Charts affected: BA 36, 177, 194, 2537, 2538 


